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Understanding The DOL's Guidance On Independent
Contractor Misclassification

Tina Syring of the Minneapolis office conducted a webinar on Nov. 4 for the
Twin Cities Human Resources Association on "Understanding the DOL's
Guidance on Independent Contractor Misclassification." There were over 200
attendees.


